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Attendees 

Earl Delph, Allegion Dick Kreidel, ASSA ABLOY 

John Cringole, Horton Kurt Roeper, ASSA ABLOY 

Mark Bloom, Spectrum Robert Strong, dormakaba 

Michael Tierney, BHMA Karen Bishop, BHMA 

 

The meeting was called to order at 11:04 a.m. by Dick Kreidel; the meeting minutes from 

October 9, 2018 were approved with the addition of John Cringole as an attendee. 

New Acoustic Standard A156.42 – As requested by dormakaba, the SSC took up the idea of 

changing the Scope to apply to cylindrical locks rather than exit devices. Alternatively, Robert 

said he would be open to covering both products if it was technically feasible. After discussion, 

the group agreed to open up the Scope to both products for further development. 

A draft of a proposed letter to participants in the Certified Products Directory was reviewed. It 

would notify participants of the upgraded database as well as a need to update testing prior to the 

changeover. It was approved with suggestions and a request to distribute this month.  

The meeting was adjourned at 3:38 p.m. 

  


